
From the Desk of the STARFLEET Region 01 Awards Director 
 
 
 

TO: Commanding Officer and Crew 
RE: Regional Certificate of Appreciation 
SD: 210401.10 
  
Hailing Frequencies are Open................. 
 
On behalf of the Regional Coordinator of Region One, the Vice Regional Coordinator, 
and the entire Region One staff, we would like to thank your chapter and for all the 
wonderful things that you have done this past year. We would ask that of you 
continue and perhaps expand your endeavors to help Region One stand at the 
forefront of Star Trek Fandom. 
 
STARFLEET Region One is fortunate to have dedicated, talented, hardworking Star 
Trek fans such as your chapter, and we like to take time to acknowledge your good 
works and dedication to your community, Region One and STARFLEET. We would also 
like to encourage you in continuing making positive contributions that enables the 
First Fleet to be the best region in the STARFLEET, as well as help inspire other 
members and chapters, and regions of the fleet to do the same. We are fortunate to 
have your chapter as an asset to the region, and we hope that your engine core 
remains at full power and your glory will continue to shine, so that others can see 
your good works. As Regional Awards Director, I would like to encourage your chapter  
to utilize all the Regional and Fleet programs that exists for the benefit of your 
chapter and crew so that you can share your adventures and Trek fandom with others. 
 
I would also like to encourage your chapter to submit entries to the Annual Regional 
Awards.  The Deadline is February 13th , 2003.  Almost all the entries may be done on-
line listed under each award (Awards Listing) on the awards site 

(https://home.comcast.net/~keptins)  Click on the  symbol.  If you have any 
questions after consulting the Awards Manual or Awards Site please contact myself or 
your Senior Captain.  
 
 
In Service to STARFLEET Region One, 
 

 
 
 

Rear Admiral Victor C. Swindell, Director, 
STARFLEET Region One Awards Program 

 
 

Rear Admiral Victor C. Swindell 
2336 Applebee Way •Charleston • SC • 29414 

(843) 364-4404 
r1awards@comcast.net 

https://home.comcast.net/~keptins

